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Church Charge Conference 2021 
Charge Conference Documents are now available, you can access them from the district website @ 

csdistrict.org.   

Church Charge Conference dates are now on the district website https://csdistrict.org/calendar. 

Charge Conferences begin October 2, 2021, we are updating the schedule if your church is not listed, 

please contact the office. It is important to have your charge conference paperwork into the district office 

one to two weeks prior to your charge conference to give the District Superintendent ample time to review 

the documents prior to your meeting. You can drop off or mail to 3511 Linkwood Dr. Houston, TX 77025 

or email (csdistrict@txcumc.org) your paperwork.  

2022 Apportionments 
Apportionment statements will be emailed on Tuesday, September 7, 2021 

Report Day 
Central South District will hold report day on January 11, 2022. Please mark your calendars for this 

important date. More details will be emailed in November and December.  

The Central South District is Moving 
During the 2021 Annual Conference it was voted to sell Bethany UMC property where the Central South District 

office is located. The CSD presented to the District Leadership Team several locations where the CSD could 

relocate along with the proposed lease for office &/or meeting space for each one. It was agreed upon unanimously 

that the Central South District would move to the Conference Office located at 5215 Main Street where we will 

occupy most of the 1st floor office space. We will begin moving in December so that we can be ready to the first of 

2022 in our new office space. New contact & location information will be sent out beginning December 1st, so we 

do not miss any important information from our pastors and laity.  

  

CENTRAL SOUTH DISTRICT OF THE TEXAS ANNUAL CONFERENCE 

Rev. Dr. Elijah A. Stansell, Jr. – District Superintendent 
Ms. Marylyn Green – District Administrator 

3511 Linkwood Dr. ● Houston, TX 77025 
(inside the former Bethany United Methodist Church) 

713-222-0117 ● Email: csdistrict@txcumc.org 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/heartofhouston Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/csd_umc/ 

Helping to Spread the Word 

We continue to work diligently to make sure our clergy, laity, and members of the communities 
that surround our Central South Districts stay informed. We are updating our website 
(www.csdistrict.org) and our social media sites as quickly as we receive information.  If your church 
is hosting a community project or event, please email the details to csdistrict@txcumc.org along 
with a flyer or poster (pdf or jpeg formats) and we will do our best to share it. 
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